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Ann Armstrong and Nancy Grant Email of 13 January 2016 

 

We object to the proposed changes to Catherine St junction in Kirkintilloch and state 

this discriminates against visually impaired people as well as being dangerous and 

impractical for the residents of Kirkintilloch 

 

Ann Armstrong 

Nancy Grant 


